

## **GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B**

November 11, 2010

Bernadine Prince Fresh Farm Markets PO BOX 15691 Washington, DC 20003

Re: Letter of Support for Freshfarm Market's Dupont Circle Sunday Market

Dear Ms. Prince:

At its regular meeting on November 10, 2010, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With nine of nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a vote of (9-0).

ANC 2B supports the use of 20th Street between Connecticut and Massachusetts Avenues, and permission to park Freshfarm Market vehicles next to three parking meters along the Massachusetts Avenue side of PNC Bank. Q Street will remain open. The market will extend North of Q Street.

I am the Commission's representative in this matter. You can reach me at will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net, or by telephone at (202) 527-9522 for further information.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William J. Hephens